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MAR I 61994

Docket No. 030-30974 License No. 29-28337-01

VAL Associates Laboratory, Inc.
ATrN: Philip V. Datz, Jr.

President
600 Deer Road
Cherry Hill, New Jersey 08034

Dear hir. Datz:

SUBJECT: ROUTINE INSPECTION NO. 030-30974/94-001

On February 24,1994, Richard W. hicKinley of this office conducted a routine safety
inspection at the above address of activities authorized by the above listed NRC license. The
inspection was limited to a review of leak tests and disposal of the source. The findings of
the inspection were discussed with you at the conclusion of the inspection.

Within the scope of this inspection, no violations were identified.

In accordance with Section 2.790 of the NRC's " Rules of Practice," Part 2, Title 10, Code of
Federal Regulations, a copy of this letter will be placed in the Public Document Room. No
reply to this letter is required.

Sincerely,

(n:vM fsy''. By:
Ehzebeh Ullrd

A htohamed bl. Shanbaky, Chief
Research and Development Section
Division of Radiation Safety

and Safeguards

cc:

Public Document Room (PDR)
Nuclear Safety Infonnation Center (NSIC)
State of New Jersey
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